
 

Town House Advisory Group Minutes 
 
May 21, 2015 
 
Present: Therese Linehan, Curt Albee, Steve Willbanks, Paul Kifner, Steve Handy, Silas 
Treadway, Martha Manheim, Rocky Fuller 
 
0. Story from Curt about Vermonter/flatlander relationships. 
1. Update on beer tasting event: Things are in place, early publicity has gone out, things are 
moving in the right direction. 
2. Composting toilet update: We have received a commitment of $10,000 toward the system. 
The system will be ordered upon receipt of the funds. 
3. Backhouse building update: Toilet will be installed once it has been received. Plaster work, 
paint, slate floor to follow. Rocky will consult with J Cavanaugh about landscaping. Curt will 
talk with M. Green about railing modifications.  
4. Events: We have a full calendar of summer events which begins this week. 
5. Bricks: The original idea to sandblast bricks may not work out. We are thinking about 
alternative plans, perhaps a stencil. 
6. Audio/Visual equipment grant: The grant request has been submitted by Michael Caduto. 
THAG has submitted necessary documents. 
 
Next meeting July 2nd at the Town House. 

 

 


